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Top DEP Stories 
 
The Derrick: DEP awards funds to improve power grid in rural areas 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/community_news/dep-awards-funds-to-improve-power-grid-in-
rural-areas/article_b0c02060-4e9c-11ef-8de4-fbe2e665fdf5.html 
 
exploreVenango: Grant Funding Awarded to Venango, Surrounding Counties to Strengthen Rural Electric 
Grid, Prevent Power Outages 
https://www.explorevenango.com/local/2024/07/31/grant-funding-awarded-to-venango-surrounding-
counties-to-strengthen-rural-electric-grid-prevent-power-outages-593343/ 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Over $15M awarded to strengthen rural electric grid and prevent and shorten 
power outages for nearly 60,000 Pennsylvanians 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/state/over-15m-awarded-to-strengthen-rural-electric-grid-
and-prevent-and-shorten-power-outages-for/article_e39f2c34-4ea5-11ef-82ed-07aff6e4e8bb.html  
 
Towanda Daily Review: Commonwealth awards funds to Claverack, TCREC to reinforce electric grid 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/commonwealth-awards-funds-to-claverack-tcrec-to-
reinforce-electric-grid/article_726a15ba-4ea0-11ef-a379-e3f6e5cab018.html 
 
 
Mentions 
 
Morning Call: Lehigh Valley region is a national leader in “mega warehouses” 
https://www.mcall.com/2024/07/31/lehigh-valley-region-is-a-national-leader-in-megawarehouses/ 
 
Times Observer: Our opinion: A proper pace on environment 
https://www.timesobserver.com/opinion/our-opinion/2024/07/our-opinion-a-proper-pace-on-
environment/ 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Experts see plenty of room for solar energy in slag heaps and homes 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/news/experts-see-plenty-of-room-for-solar-energy-in-slag-heaps-and-
homes-26424427  
 
Observer-Reporter: Water service restored to EDWA customers in Davistown area 
https://www.observer-reporter.com/news/local-news/2024/jul/31/water-service-restored-to-edwa-
customers-in-davistown-area/ 
 
Tioga Publishing: RGGI court battles continue with ruling favoring environmental nonprofits 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/news/state/rggi-court-battles-continue-with-ruling-favoring-
environmental-nonprofits/article_8cfb0201-c477-578f-803e-8cae2e4acdf8.html 
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RGGI 
 
Indiana Gazette: RGGI court battles continue, with ruling favoring environmental nonprofits 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/rggi-court-battles-continue-with-ruling-favoring-environmental-
nonprofits/article_6e1134a8-4eb4-11ef-9951-c798625b42cf.html 
 
 
Train Derailment 
 
AP: Some Ohio residents can now get $25,000 for injuries in $600 million train derailment settlement 
https://apnews.com/article/norfolk-southern-east-palestine-derailment-settlement-
ca08ecb5b30881090e4279c8a8268854 
 
 
Air 
 
WESA: Allegheny County offers $5 million in Clean Air Fund money for air quality-improvement projects 
https://www.wesa.fm/politics-government/2024-07-31/allegheny-county-clean-air-fund-grants  
 
Mon Valley Independent: Valley residents urged to monitor air quality at Project PT meeting 
https://www.monvalleyindependent.com/2024/07/31/valley-residents-urged-to-monitor-air-quality/ 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Daily Local: You can’t escape climate change, but in some areas, risk is lower 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/07/30/you-cant-escape-climate-change-but-in-some-areas-risk-is-
lower/ 
 
Reading Eagle: You can’t escape climate change, but in some areas, risk is lower 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2024/07/30/you-cant-escape-climate-change-but-in-some-areas-risk-is-
lower/ 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: Work starting on reimagined Denton Hill 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/work-starting-on-reimagined-denton-hill/article_8ef0fdce-4ea1-
11ef-82ef-9f9c88f34758.html 
 
Allegheny Front: A project aims to stop the spread of invasive carp to the Great Lakes 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/project-to-stop-the-spread-of-invasive-carp-to-great-lakes/  
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: These Pittsburgh law(n)breakers are cutting it close to city property codes, and 
getting (weed)wacked with consequences 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/news/these-pittsburgh-law-n-breakers-are-cutting-it-close-to-city-
property-codes-and-getting-weed-wacked-with-consequences-26424392 
 

https://www.indianagazette.com/news/rggi-court-battles-continue-with-ruling-favoring-environmental-nonprofits/article_6e1134a8-4eb4-11ef-9951-c798625b42cf.html
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/rggi-court-battles-continue-with-ruling-favoring-environmental-nonprofits/article_6e1134a8-4eb4-11ef-9951-c798625b42cf.html
https://apnews.com/article/norfolk-southern-east-palestine-derailment-settlement-ca08ecb5b30881090e4279c8a8268854
https://apnews.com/article/norfolk-southern-east-palestine-derailment-settlement-ca08ecb5b30881090e4279c8a8268854
https://www.wesa.fm/politics-government/2024-07-31/allegheny-county-clean-air-fund-grants
https://www.monvalleyindependent.com/2024/07/31/valley-residents-urged-to-monitor-air-quality/
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/07/30/you-cant-escape-climate-change-but-in-some-areas-risk-is-lower/
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/07/30/you-cant-escape-climate-change-but-in-some-areas-risk-is-lower/
https://www.readingeagle.com/2024/07/30/you-cant-escape-climate-change-but-in-some-areas-risk-is-lower/
https://www.readingeagle.com/2024/07/30/you-cant-escape-climate-change-but-in-some-areas-risk-is-lower/
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/work-starting-on-reimagined-denton-hill/article_8ef0fdce-4ea1-11ef-82ef-9f9c88f34758.html
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/work-starting-on-reimagined-denton-hill/article_8ef0fdce-4ea1-11ef-82ef-9f9c88f34758.html
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/project-to-stop-the-spread-of-invasive-carp-to-great-lakes/
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/news/these-pittsburgh-law-n-breakers-are-cutting-it-close-to-city-property-codes-and-getting-weed-wacked-with-consequences-26424392
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/news/these-pittsburgh-law-n-breakers-are-cutting-it-close-to-city-property-codes-and-getting-weed-wacked-with-consequences-26424392


Altoona Mirror: Blair County Commissioners favor trail authority 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2024/07/blair-county-commissioners-favor-trail-
authority/ 
 
 
Drought 
 
WJAC: Conemaugh Township issues water usage restrictions 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/conemaugh-township-issues-water-usage-restrictions#  
 
WJAC: Shanksville firefighters support local farms during drought 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/shanksville-firefighters-support-local-farms-during-drought#  
 
 
Energy 
 
PA Environment Digest Blog: PA Solar Center, Philadelphia Solar Energy Assn., Partners Host Aug. 14 
Webinar To Get Eligible Schools Ready To Apply For The New PA Solar For Schools Grants 
https://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2024/07/pa-solar-center-philadelphia-solar.html 
 
WHYY: Climate activists want a seat at the table when it comes to PGW’s budget. The city has a proposal 
to prevent that 
https://whyy.org/articles/clean-energy-advocates-philadelphia-gas-works-budget/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Federal rules frustrate, delay state's clean energy manufacturing 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-state/2024/07/30/federal-rules-frustrate-delay-state-s-
clean-energy-manufacturing/stories/202407300096 
 
The Center Square: Federal rules frustrate, delay state's clean energy manufacturing 
https://www.thecentersquare.com/pennsylvania/article_6000ebc6-4e94-11ef-8565-af322d9f6a08.html 
 
Bloomberg: Record Payouts on Biggest US Grid Signal Costs of Reliable Power 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2024-07-30/power-plant-payouts-on-biggest-us-grid-to-
rise-to-record-in-june 
 
S&P Global: PJM power capacity auction clears at record high price of $269.92/MW-day for most of 
footprint 
https://www.spglobal.com/commodityinsights/en/market-insights/latest-news/electric-power/073024-
pjm-power-capacity-auction-clears-at-record-high-price-of-26992mw-day-for-most-of-footprint 
 
Reuters: PJM power auction results yield sharply higher prices 
https://www.reuters.com/business/energy/pjm-power-auction-results-yield-sharply-higher-prices-2024-
07-31/ 
 
Bloomberg: Almost 20% of Americans Face Prospect of Higher Energy Bills 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2024-07-29/almost-20-of-americans-face-prospect-of-
higher-electric-bills 
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The Center Square: USDA sends $1.45 million to Pennsylvania for energy projects 
https://www.thecentersquare.com/pennsylvania/article_0e0aa874-4ea9-11ef-a098-
4bbe7b4e849e.html 
 
The Guardian: US energy reform bill a ‘wishlist for the fossil industry’, say environmental groups 
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/article/2024/jul/31/energy-reform-bill-senate 
 
CBS21: Over $15 million awarded to strengthen rural electric grids in Pennsylvania 
https://local21news.com/news/local/over-15-million-awarded-to-strengthen-rural-electric-grids-in-
pennsylvania# 
 
Renovo Record: USDA sends $1.45 million to Pennsylvania for energy projects 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/113859  
 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
York Dispatch: West York wins $2M state grant to help develop J.B. Fishel's Bakery warehouse 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2024/07/30/west-york-wins-2m-state-grant-to-help-
develop-j-b-fishels-bakery-warehouse/74547144007/ 
 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Tribune-Review: Harris campaign said she would not ban fracking, reversing past pledge 
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/harris-campaign-said-she-would-not-ban-fracking-reversing-
past-pledge/  
 
Reuters: US natgas prices jump 4% on forecast for record heat 
https://www.reuters.com/business/energy/us-natgas-prices-jump-4-forecast-record-heat-2024-07-30/ 
 
Reuters: Appeals court voids US agency's approval of mid-Atlantic gas project 
https://www.reuters.com/business/energy/appeals-court-voids-us-agencys-approval-mid-atlantic-gas-
project-2024-07-30/ 
 
Bedford Gazette: Utility regulators file complaint against natural gas company in fatal 2021 blast in 
Pennsylvania 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/ap/state/utility-regulators-file-complaint-against-natural-gas-
company-in-fatal-2021-blast-in-pennsylvania/article_40dc3d0f-88e2-5b8f-b1ed-7776b5acc591.html 
 
 
Vector Management 
 
Scranton Times: County reports fifth West Nile-positive mosquito, still no human cases 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/county-reports-fifth-west-nile-positive-mosquito-still-no-
human-cases/article_9e9897e5-a251-5ca2-a9a3-542d32764e80.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Sticky tape has mixed results on spotted lanternflies 
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https://www.butlereagle.com/20240730/sticky-tape-has-mixed-results-on-spotted-lanternflies/ 
 
 
Water 
 
Butler Eagle: Zelienople council remains undecided about stormwater authority participation 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20240731/zelienople-council-remains-undecided-about-stormwater-
authority-participation/?  
 
Daily Local: Residents urged to comment on Aqua rate increase proposals 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/07/30/residents-urged-to-comment-on-aqua-rate-increase-
proposals/ 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Sewage plan OK’d for Coen Market in Carroll Township 
https://www.monvalleyindependent.com/2024/07/31/sewage-plan-okd-for-coen-market/ 
 
Lancaster Online: Lancaster County teachers take to the water with Millersville University 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-county-teachers-take-to-the-water-with-millersville-
university-photos/article_0e3d8a6a-4e99-11ef-9ed6-3fa5d3bab622.html 
 
York Dispatch: Volunteers making the Codorus Creek a healthier waterway through weekly program 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/picture-gallery/news/local/2024/07/30/volunteers-making-the-
codorus-creek-a-healthier-river-through-weekly-program/74603010007/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Sunbury Municipal Authority sale could net $35 million for city, mayor says 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/sunbury-municipal-authority-sale-could-net-35-million-for-city-
mayor-says/article_6fdea2c0-4e87-11ef-8b14-8b9deb8eafc7.html   
 
Lock Haven Express: Commissioners rally behind Eagle Creek to address water and sewer issues 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2024/07/commissioners-rally-behind-eagle-creek/  
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
New Castle News: Trinidad details apartment complex plans at hearing 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/trinidad-details-apartment-complex-plans-at-
hearing/article_42ac897a-4e87-11ef-bef9-23458f801e6d.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pittsburgh traffic congestion on the rise 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/07/30/traffic-jams-inrix-conditions-road.html  
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